
July 24, 2003 
 
 
 

David Long, Chairman 
Coalition of Hangar Tenants 
Hangar Lease Revision Committee 
1259 Larch Avenue 
Moraga, CA  94556 
 
Dear Mr. Long: 
 
We received a copy of the letter sent to you, dated July 18, 2003, from Mr. John Pfeifer 
of the Aircraft Owner and Pilots Association.  We regret that he is unable to serve as 
facilitator to assist us with the issues involving the Aircraft Hangar Rental Agreement. 
 
However, during our May 5, 2003 meeting, County Staff and the Coalition had 
discussed the possibility of considering Jay White with the California Pilots Association, 
Gary Peterson former Airports Manager for San Carlos Airport and Jerry Bennett former 
Director of Airports for Santa Clara County as potential facilitators.  Additionally, Mr. 
Pfeifer recommended both Mr. Walter Gillfillan, of Walter E. Gillfillan and Associates in 
Kensington or Ms. Sue Dyer with ORGMETRICS in Livermore. 
 
We would like to continue to move forward towards resolving the issues with the current 
hangar rental agreement, and ask that the Coalition select one of the above facilitators 
or present another for our consideration within the next several weeks. I believe that we 
all would like to bring resolution to these issues.  
 
Please contact me at (925) 646-5722, at your earliest convenience.   
. 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Keith Freitas 
      Acting Director of Airports 
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c:  Members, Board of Supervisors 
 CAO 
 M. Shiu, Public Works Director 
 J. Bueren, Deputy Public Works Director 
 K. Coyle, Supervisor Airport Operations 
 K, Jeffries, Real Property Technician 
 


